
 

 

 
 
March 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We find it necessary to remind our parents and carers that term time dates 
and school holidays are published on our school website. 
 
We are bound by government legislation, and follow DfE guidelines, and must 
ask that students do not take holiday in term time. 
 
There has been a slight increase in request for holiday during school term 
times, which is detrimental to the education of your child and puts us in quite 
a difficult position.  I would therefore ask that parents are mindful that 
appointments and holidays are taken outside of school time. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
John Wood 
Headteacher 


